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Four Way Test 
of the things we 
think, say or do:

Is it the TRUTH? 
Is it FAIR to all concerned? 
Will it build GOODWILL and BETTER FRIENDSHIPS?
Will it be BENEFICIAL to all concerned?
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of the things we 
think, say or do

MEETINGS
11th June 2020 (Meeting 2975) 
Maureen Manning – Bush Fire 

Recovery
(Please log in a little earlier as you 

may have to update to 
Zoom 5.0)

Enter waiting room BEFORE 7.30pm

18th June 2020 (Meeting 2976)
Zoom Meeting 7.30pm

25th June 2020 (Meeting 2977)
***END OF YEAR CHANGEOVER***

Partners Night

BREAKFAST CLUB
Volunteers are asked not to return 

to Breakfast Club for the duration of 
this term.  This is for the protection 
of the children and volunteers.  We 

will be advised when to return.  

Gladi from 
Laos with large 
tumour, now 
recovered.

Rockson, from the 
Solomon Islands 
had the worst cleft 
palate the surgeon 
had seen. He 
travelled 3 days by 
boat to see the 
doctor

We could not fail to be moved, humbled and amazed on
Thursday at the presentation given by Janette Etherington, who
is the Rotarian Engagement Co-ordinator for Interplast. 70
teams a year are sent all over the Asia Pacific region even as far
as Mongolia. The cost and amount of organisation that must be
required is enormous. Interplast is funded only 25% by Rotary.
Doctors, nurses, allied health professionals give their time and
expertise free of charge. During the pandemic all visits have
stopped but before borders were closed Interplast were
sending testing kits to those countries.
If you wish to make a donation to Interplast (as a few members
indicated on Thursday)
Banking details are: BSB 033 364 Account No. 361633
Reference: your name
Plus send email to contactus@interplast.org.au with your name
and donation details so they can thank you. Donations over $2
are tax-deductible

mailto:contactus@interplast.org.au


The Happy Hub opens in Mogo

The Happy Hub has opened in Mogo, next door to Grumpy Sweethearts. This will be run as a 
counselling centre for bush fire victims where they have access to a counsellor and are able to use the 
internet. Maureen Manning will give more details next meeting. In fact, there are a few new 
developments in the Bush Fire Recovery so zoom in next week. Now that restrictions are lifting our 
focus needs to be on Bush Fire Recovery. 

In 2018 the Club donated to St Peters 
Anglican College an Aleppo Pine which 
had been propagated from seeds 
collected from the Lone Pine Tree in the 
grounds of the Australian War Memorial, 
Canberra.  The tree was destroyed in the 
bush fires and we have replaced it. Hope 
this tree survives many years and grows 
strong and tall! 


